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P.R.No.34/2024                              Date:  05.03.2024 

Press Release 

Contract Agreement Signed for Reassessment of Travel Demand Forecasting Study 

for implementing Mass Rapid Transit System from Tambaram to Velachery 

extending to either Guindy or Little Mount 

         Chennai Metro Rail Limited signed the Contract Agreement for “Providing 

Consultancy Services towards Reassessment of Travel Demand Forecasting Study for 

implementing Mass Rapid Transit System from Tambaram to Velachery extending to 

either Guindy or Little Mount and updating the existing DFR” with M/s SYSTRA MVA 

Consulting (India) Pvt. Ltd on 05/03/2024.  

         The scope of work involves preparation of Travel Demand Forecasting Study for 

implementing Mass Rapid Transit System between Tambaram and Velachery, 

extending to either Guindy or Little Mount for a 26 km corridor. As per the earlier 

DFR submitted to GoTN, the corridor was considered only up to Velachery MRTS 

station and did not consider connection to existing Metro stations through main 

commercial and residential areas of Velachery. Hence the re-assessment of Travel 

Demand Forecasting study is being undertaken. 

        The Contract Agreement was signed by Thiru. T. Archunan, IRSE – Director 

(Projects) on behalf of CMRL and Thiru. Sandeep Fuller – Senior Vice President, on 

behalf of M/s SYSTRA MVA Consulting (India) Pvt. Ltd, New Delhi. 

         Thiru. T. Livingstone Eliazer, Chief General Manager (PP&D), Thiru. S. Ashok 

Kumar, Chief General Manager (T & EC), Dr. D Jebaselwin Gladson, General Manager 

(CM), and other Officials from CMRL and the Consultant were present during the 

occasion. 
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